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MINUTES  
Task Force on Redistricting  

Monday, August 30, 2021  
 
 
The special meeting of the Task Force on Redistricting of the Bel Air-Beverly Crest 
Neighborhood Council was held on Monday, August 30, 2021 at 5:00 P.M. using Zoom 
videoconferencing.  Members Travis Longcore (Chair), Ellen Evans, Robin Greenberg, Nickie 
Miner, Cathy Wayne, and Robert Schlesinger were present. The minutes of the previous meeting 
on July 19, 2021were approved as circulated with the agenda.  
 
The Task Force heard reports from members and discussed a letter submitted by the Sherman 
Oaks Homeowners Association regarding City Council redistricting. 
 
The Task Force explored the online redistricting tool and together developed a map of council 
districts that had BABCNC split between two Council Districts.   
 
The Task Force agreed to reconvene on Friday, September 3, 2021 to discuss three different 
scenarios and develop a letter to be considered by the Board for approval. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:34 P.M. 

Travis Longcore, Chair 


